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Hi there,
 
Please find attached a submission on behalf of the Hurunui District Council for your
consideration.
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
 
Kind Regards,
Monique
 
Monique Eade
Policy Planner
 
Phone Fax 03 314 9181
Email  |Web hurunui.govt.nz
Mail PO Box 13, Amberley 7441
 
 

   
“Making our district even better”
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Attention:

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they

are addressed. If you have received this email in error:

 - Please let us know by return email immediately and then destroy

   the message;

 - Do not copy, disclose or use the contents in any way.

The contents of this email and any attachments are not formal policy
of the Hurunui District Council, unless otherwise stated. Any views
or opinions presented are solely those of the author.




